
 

 

 

 

 

16th January 2017 

African Drumming 

Jet Class 

 

Dear Parents,  

As part of our learning about the continents, our next stop is Africa.  

We have arranged for the children to have a morning of African Drumming. 

This event will take place on the morning of Tuesday 24th January 2017. We are asking for 

a small contribution of £2 per child to cover the cost of the drumming. 

If you are happy to contribute towards this event, please send your contribution with the 

slip below to the school office by Monday 23rd January 2017. 

Many thanks  

 

Miss Pursey and Mrs Cleverley. 

 

 

Name ________________________________________________ 

 

Contribution £2 : Yes/ No 

 

Signed _______________________________________________ 
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